
Fackburn, Thomas
RECEIVED
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To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel LUt’l AUG 29 Afl fJ: L13
Subject: online cont. ed

To whom it may concern,

In regard to online continuing education, Chiropractors should be allowed to take online courses for the whole 24 credits. The time,
money and the convenience of online far out ways the weekend seminars where some is always trying to sell products instead of
actually teaching something of interest. I have been in private practice for 24 years and when Pennsylvania began to accept on credits, It
made me feel like the Chiropractic profession has finally caught up to all of the health professionals.

Thank-you,

Dr. Martin L. Novak
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